
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

PDC INC. ENGINEERS
Royce Conlon, Project Lead
royceconlon@pdceng.com, 907.452.1414

WHEN:   Monday, 
July 14, 2014
4:00 - 7:00 PM
Brief Presentations at 4:30 & 6:30 pm

WHERE:  Pioneer Park, Exhibit Hall
2300 Airport Way
Fairbanks, Alaska 99701

The Fairbanks International Airport (FAI) and DOT&PF 
Northern Region have prepared the DRAFT FAI Master 
Plan Update to address the aviation needs for the 
Fairbanks area for the next 20 years. 

Please join us at a public open house to learn about the 
proposed development alternatives for the Fairbanks 
International Airport and provide your input. 

Starting July 2nd, public can review the Draft 
Master Plan and provide on-line comments via the 
below project website.  

FOR MORE INFO: 

http://pdcprojects.info/FAIMasterPlan/index.html


